
From: JBeard1457@aol.com [mailto:JBeard1457@aol.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, December 7, 2016 3:56 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Antrim Wind Project 
 
Dear Ms. Monroe: 
  
I am writing this afternoon as a follow-up to my October 4th appearance before your committee where I 
testified in full support for approval. 
  
I recently read the Op Ed piece in the December 7 Concord Monitor by Representative Frank 
Edelblut.  The major points raised in his piece include clean energy, including a contract to keep within 
the State, jobs and benefits for the Town of Antrim and their citizens. 
  
Living in Lempster, we were first in the state to have a wind farm and this has been a positive project, 
supporting the local economy (tourism) and generating tax revenue which benefit the residents.   
  
I look forward to hearing positive news upon completion of your deliberations. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Jim Beard 
Lempster 
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